
April 28, 1966 

Dear Mr. Herrick: 

Just a note to express my appreciation for the understanding 
attitude of the Muskegon Chronicle expressed in the editorial 
on April 26. I am disappointed that so many newspapers have 
leaped to conclusions without examining the facts, but 
gratified that the Chronicle performed in the best 
journalistic tradition. 

Robert C. Herrick, Editor 
I!!.!. Muskegon Chronicle 
Muskegon, Michigan 

f 

Sincerely, 

President 
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